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Signup Sample 

 

 

Sign up by May 31, 2014 to receive a $5 credit on your June bill.  In addition there will be a 

drawing in each district for $100 credit on your electric bill.  

 

1. Log into your account at www.cvea.org  
 

 
 
 
 

2. Enter user name and password, if you do not have one… follow the instructions to set 
this up.  

 

 
 
 
 

http://www.cvea.org/


 
3. Once logged on… go to the left of the screen and click on stop/start print bill 

 
 

 
 

4. Read the disclosures associated with going to paperless billing. If you agree, uncheck the 
“send me a statement by mail” button and click update. You will no longer receive paper 
statements.  
 
 

 
 

 

If you have questions, please contact the front desk at (907)822-3211 (Glennallen) or (907) 835-
4301 (Valdez).   


